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1. As a scholar, formed in History and Ethnology and then specialized in Ethnology, this summer session (as well as the previous one) was very much useful in widening my perspectives over the trends in which Anthropology in this particular geographical area of ours decides to go. As for disappointments, they quite decreased since last year, as the position of Ethnology within the larger umbrella of Anthropology reinforced quite a bit: I believe people became more permissive to its specific problematic as well as to the methods we use, discovering maybe their relevance within their very own work. In these respects, we have now a basis for a more reciprocally convincing common language. (112)

2. As a classroom teacher, the sharing of experiences of my colleagues at the summer school was very useful, since I do not teach at the moment. I heard about problems I did not think about, but I also heard about solutions and ways of dealing with those problems. As a fieldwork tutor, I had the occasion to talk with the others, both formally and informally, about ways of coping with specific methods that focus the interests of students while forming that interest. On the other hand, that fact that my colleagues work with those students also in classes, and manage to lead their formation, is of great help for my discourse in front of the students I work with. (119)

3. Yes, it changed and not insignificantly. At first, I felt like an unauthorized fellow in this program, both because I do not teach and because in the Romanian intellectual academy milieu Ethnology is unfortunately seen as a dead pathetic ghost or a dead fetus. So I was more like a careful schoolgirl. Then I found out that I was not necessarily accepted within the program in order to re-orient my preoccupations toward more ‘orthodox’ nowadays Anthropology, but that I was given a chance to change quite a bit of the status of my discipline in itself in the perception of my fellow colleagues. And I think of this fact as a real possibility for more tangible results in the future. (119)

4. First, I would like to think of the intersession activities as of compact activities, not too much scattered in themselves over the year, since I need a firm schedule for my year. I am very glad for the presence of the pilot research, even if I am going to continue my research in the same region as the other year. I look at the previous year – my first in really working with students – as being the beginning of a new method of research in my activity, that of the research in teams, formed (more or less) in the directions I believe to be necessary for an Ethnologist. New plans came into being tangible. (113)

5. I thought of the program as having three intersession periods, which proved not to be the case. Now I have to rethink this second intersession period as being the last to be used as resource. As for the 2005 summer session, it is difficult for me to offer suggestions: however, it is going to set conclusions to our work with (or without) students and perhaps to trace some lines to be followed by future collaboration between us as scholars. Which does not only mean that I have to prove serious, but also that none of us can afford to think otherwise. Conclusive or not, it would be however good to have some teaching classes, at least as those on Visual Anthropology of the 2004 summer session. (126)   

